
 
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home, you are so appreciated!!! 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheers to 90 years, 

Norma! 

   _________________ 

 

 

 February Coming 

Events 
Feb. 2nd-Happy Hour 

(2:30-4:30) 

 

Feb. 14th-Birthday 

Party of the Month 

(Hosted by EOL 

Auxiliary) 

 

Feb. 16th-Happy Hour 

(2:30-4:30)  

 

Feb. 20th-Art Class 

with Rylan Cocks  

 

Feb. 27th-Residents 

Chinese Lunch 

(Sponsored by 

Somerville Farms) 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Hello residents, families 

& friends, 

January was a little bit slower for all 

of us, we needed to recover from 

our busy holiday season. Mandy 

was on holidays, so we relied on 

some awesome volunteers to 

entertain the residents. Thank you 

to all those who helped with Bingo, 

music, trivia, exercises, cards & so 

much more. We appreciate our 

community members so very much.  

We celebrated Norma’s 90th 

birthday on January 18th with a 

party hosted by the EOL board 

members. We had 2 delicious cakes 

donated, chocolate cherry & apple 

pecan. We enjoyed some polka 

music and visiting. Thank you to 

Richard & Holly for helping make it 

a success.  

We enjoyed our biweekly happy 

hours again this month, it’s so nice 

to visit with friends & family from 

our community. Thank you to the 

board members for helping run this 

event.  

Follow us on our Facebook page to 

stay up to date on what’s 

happening!!!       
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